Your Full Name]
[Your Street Address]
[City, State, ZIP Code]
[Email Address]
[Phone Number]
[Date]
The Honorable [Representative/Senator's Full Name]
[Office Address]
United States [House of Representatives/Senate]
Washington, D.C. [20515 for House / 20510 for Senate]
Dear [Representative/Senator] [Last Name],
I am writing as your constituent to express my strong support for the passage of the Protective Sensitive Spaces Act [H.R. 1061 or S. 455] and to urge you to advocate for its swift consideration and approval in Congress.
This bill seeks to limit Immigrant and Customs Enforcement officials from taking enforcement actions in limited and specific locations. Protecting sensitive public spaces—such as places of worship, schools, and hospitals—from such threats and disruptions is not just a matter of public safety but a reflection of our national values. These spaces are meant to foster learning, healing, and community.  Consequently, enforcement actions in these areas not only have negative impacts on immigrant communities, but create unnecessary fear and uncertainty even for U.S. citizens, including children impacted by disruptions in their learning environments. 
Nothing in the Protecting Sensitive Spaces Act would prevent ICE officials from taking enforcement actions in other locations, such as at the targeted individuals’ homes or other places. But it asks for peace and no trauma to our most vulnerable – children and the elderly – who are often in these spaces.  Likewise, nothing in the Protective Sensitive Spaces Act would prohibit law enforcement from entering these spaces, for example to execute an arrest or search warrant. 
The Protective Sensitive Spaces Act is a timely and necessary measure to strengthen legal safeguards around these environments, ensuring that they remain secure and respectful spaces for all individuals. This legislation provides the clarity and authority our institutions need to respond effectively.
I urge you to support this legislation and work with your colleagues across the aisle to pass it into law. By doing so, you will be upholding the safety, dignity, and rights of countless Americans who rely on these vital spaces every day.
Thank you for your service and attention to this critical matter. I would appreciate your response on where you stand regarding this legislation.
Sincerely,
[Your Full Name]
[Your City, State]
